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CAERPHILLY LOCAL DELIVERY GROUP UPDATE


A workshop was held with the LDG on 22nd November, following on from the first LDG workshop in June 2022.  The purpose of the workshop was to prioritise the long list of issues that emerged from the first workshop, and to try and agree a small number of priority actions that could be taken forward by the LDG in the short term (1-2 years).  Very productive discussions were had during the workshop, and officers will now be working up the detail of the agreed actions with a view to consulting with all members of the LDG, particularly those that were not able to attend the workshop.

Once the actions have been agreed by the full LDG, the intention is to undertake some wider consultation with local groups and residents, in order to facilitate their input into the actions.  It is envisaged that this consultation will take place in early Spring 2024.




